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Dear Dolphin Families,

This week we celebrated Hispanic 
Heritage month!  Beginning on Monday, we 
created Peruvian artwork called Nazca 
Lines. On Tuesday, we traveled to Mexico 
and looked at a popular dish called esquites, 
which is made out of corn. On Wednesday, 
we visited different latin countries and 
made observations on the jewelry that the 
people wear there. On Thursday, we made 
colorful flowers out of coffee filters. 
Finally on Friday, we continued celebrating 
with dancing and singing songs in Spanish 
and making rice art.  Have a great three day 
weekend! See you all on Tuesday.

Love, 
                            Your Dolphin Teachers

                

                    
                    Remote Learning Portal Click HERE

https://sites.google.com/sjsla.org/remote/
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Topics for the Week:Photos for the Week:

Books we Read this Week:

Celebrating Hispanic 
Heritage Month

Drawing corn

Making watercolor 
flowers

Let’s talk about fall season!

Creating Nazca lines

Making a beaded necklace

Singing and dancing to 
Spanish music
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Sneak Peek for Next Week…
Pumpkin Exploration

Activity: Leaf Person
Materials: 6 leaves (various shapes, 
colors, and sizes), glue, paper, 
markers

Activity:Sponge painting pumpkins
Materials:orange paint,green paint, 
round sponge,paper

Activity: Carving a pumpkin
Materials:pumpkin,carving tools

Activity:Counting pumpkin seeds and 
pumpkin collage 
Materials:Pumpkin seeds, glue, paper, 
markers 


